

January 25, 2018

Mr. Joshua H. Pack Nevada County Department of Public Works 950 Maidu Avenue Nevada City, California 95959

E-mail: Joshua.Pack@co.nevada.ca.us

Re: Engineer's Certification for Cascade Crossing Phase 4

Dear Mr. Pack:

This letter serves as the Engineer's Certification that the improvements for Cascade Crossing Phase 4 are in substantial conformance with the project plans based on my site walk on January 17, 2017. Paving has been completed within the project site and the resulting finish grade paving slopes are in substantial conformance with our approved improvement plans or approved revision thereof. The street improvements, building pads, underground sewer, water, and storm drain systems were staked by a licensed land surveyor. The sewer system was tested and passed.

If you have any questions, please call.

Sincerely,

LAUGENOUR AND MEIKLE

Bryan P. Bonino, Principal, P.E., L.S.